GREGORY ZILBOORG, M. D.
BUTTERFIELD 14 EAST SEVENTY-FIFTH STREET
8-0044 NEW YORK 21, N.Y.

September 15, 1944

Dear Ernst:

Thank you very much for your courtesy
in sending me your recent reprints
which I am very glad to have., I am
looking forward to studying them.

With kindest regards,

Yours very sincerely,

Dr., Ernst Simmel
555 N. Wilcox
Los Angeles 4
California



